From: Hull, Richard

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 8:40 AM

To: Peter L. Britz

Cc: andrew.hoffman@des.nh.gov; Michael Deyling; Chris Buckman
Subject: RE: Extension Request

Hello Peter.

EPA is in receipt of the request for a second extension for the submittal of the Deep Bedrock Investigation Interim
Report, submitted by CES on November 13. After consultation with NHDES, EPA grants the extension for the submittal
of the Interim Report to November 25, and not November 27 as requested. EPA and NHDES will need time to process,
file and distribute the report internally prior to the November 28 Thanksgiving holiday and will not have enough time to
complete these tasks if the report is submitted on November 27.

Let me know if you have any questions on this.

Regards,
Skip

Richard w. ttull, Project Manager

Superfund & Emergency Management Division
Remediation 1 Branch

5 Post Office Square, Suite 100, 7-1

Boston, MA 02109-3912
Hull.Richard@epa.gov

(617) 918-1882

From: Peter L. Britz <plbritz@cityofportsmouth.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 3:21 PM

To: Hull, Richard <Hull.Richard@epa.gov>

Cc: andrew.hoffman@des.nh.gov

Subject: Extension Request

Hello Skip

Attached please find an extension request from CES on behalf of the CLG. They are working diligently with Sanborn Head
but are finding that they will be very tight for time and will have to rush to completion leaving little time for internal
review if they have to meet the deadline of November 16. Please consider the attached request and let me know. If you
have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

Peter

Peter Britz

City of Portsmouth

Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator
plbritz@cityofportsmouth.com

(603)610-7215
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Hello Peter.



 



EPA is in receipt of the request for a second extension for the submittal of the Deep Bedrock Investigation Interim Report, submitted by CES on November 13.  After consultation with NHDES, EPA grants the extension for the submittal of the Interim Report to November 25, and not November 27 as requested.  EPA and NHDES will need time to process, file and distribute the report internally prior to the November 28 Thanksgiving holiday and will not have enough time to complete these tasks if the report is submitted on November 27.



 



Let me know if you have any questions on this.



 



Regards,



Skip



 



Richard W. Hull, Project Manager



Superfund & Emergency Management Division



Remediation 1 Branch



5 Post Office Square, Suite 100, 7-1



Boston, MA 02109-3912



Hull.Richard@epa.gov



(617) 918-1882



 



From: Peter L. Britz <plbritz@cityofportsmouth.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 3:21 PM
To: Hull, Richard <Hull.Richard@epa.gov>
Cc: andrew.hoffman@des.nh.gov
Subject: Extension Request



 



Hello Skip
Attached please find an extension request from CES on behalf of the CLG. They are working diligently with Sanborn Head but are finding that they will be very tight for time and will have to rush to completion leaving little time for internal review if they have to meet the deadline of November 16. Please consider the attached request and let me know. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.



Thanks,



Peter



 



Peter Britz



City of Portsmouth



Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator



plbritz@cityofportsmouth.com



(603)610-7215
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